
 

Headteacher’s Update – Friday 15th March 2024 
 

Lent Reflection 
 
“Unless a wheat grain falls on the ground and dies, it remains only a single grain; But if it dies,  

it yields a rich harvest” 
(Jn 12:21) 

 
From His death Jesus Christ brought forth new life for us. He has given us the gift of eternal 
life, to experience both, after we die, and in the here and now. 
 
 
Attendance Update 
Please see below our whole-school attendance level for the current week and the academic 
year overall, which you can compare to the attendance level of your child in Class Charts. 
 

Whole-school attendance this week: 91% 
Whole-school attendance this year: 92% 

 
 
BEDE Headteacher’s Commendations 
Congratulations to our recipient this week: 
 
Devotion:   
Evie McDonagh-Bond (Year 8):  Highly commended in Lancashire Young Citizen Awards 2024 
 
 
Year 9 ‘Options’ 
Thank you to the large number of parents, carers and pupils who joined us for our Options 
Information Evening on Wednesday. We hope you found the session helpful as this important 
process begins. We look forward to welcoming you back into school on Wednesday 20th 
March for our Parents’ Evening with subject teachers. 
 
 
Year 10 Exams 
Good luck to Year 10 pupils, who are sitting their Year 10 Mock Exams next week. The 
programme begins with RE and Maths on Monday. 
 
 
Year 11 ‘Easter School’ 
As preparations for final exams continue, we will be offering a programme of ‘Easter School’ 
revision sessions for Year 11 pupils throughout the Easter holidays, covering a wide range of 
subjects. Further details and a timetable of the sessions will be issued shortly.  
 
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mr P Marsden 
Headteacher 


